
 

 

 

Thursday, 06 August 2020 

Social Security Board Donates $99,200 to the Ministry of Education  
 
City of Belmopan, August 6, 2020 - Today, the Ministry of Education received a donation of $99,200 from 

the Social Security Board to support the Health and Safety guidelines for the reopening of Government 

Schools in Belize. This donation will assist with the construction of two hundred and forty-eight (248) 

Hand Washing Stations necessary to ensure that all safety measures are in place for schools throughout 

the country.  

Chairman of the Social Security Board, Dr. Colin Young handed over the donation to Dr. Carol Babb, Chief 
Education Officer and Mrs. Deborah Domingo, Chief Education Officer who accepted on behalf of the 
Ministry of Education, Youth Sports and Culture.  
 
The Board continues to take great interest in strengthening of our communities through investments in 
education. This donation reinforces the Board’s commitment of working together with Education 
Professionals to empower and enable the future workforce of Belize. 
 
 

 

Left to Right: Mrs. Deborah Domingo, Chief Executive Officer, MOE; Mrs. Deborah Ruiz, Chief Executive Officer, SSB; Dr. Colin 

Young, SSB Board Chairman and Dr. Carol Babb, Chief Education Officer, MOE 


